
February 25, 1972 

Archivist of the United States - N 

Correspondence with Mr. Harold Weisberg 

,Assistant General Counsel - LE 

Attached is a draft reply to Mr. Weisberg!s letter of February 15, 

1972, to Mr. Vawter for clearance and transmittal to Mr. Vawter. 

JAMES R. RHOADS 
Archivist of the United States 
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